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Teaching and Learning STEM Richard M. Felder 2016-02-22
Rethink traditional teaching methods to improve student
learning and retention in STEM Educational research has
repeatedly shown that compared to traditional teachercentered instruction, certain learner-centered methods
lead to improved learning outcomes, greater development
of critical high-level skills, and increased retention
in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics
(STEM) disciplines. Teaching and Learning STEM presents
a trove of practical research-based strategies for
designing and teaching STEM courses at the university,
community college, and high school levels. The book
draws on the authors' extensive backgrounds and decades
of experience in STEM education and faculty development.
Its engaging and well-illustrated descriptions will
equip you to implement the strategies in your courses
and to deal effectively with problems (including student
resistance) that might occur in the implementation. The
book will help you: Plan and conduct class sessions in
which students are actively engaged, no matter how large
the class is Make good use of technology in face-toface, online, and hybrid courses and flipped classrooms
Assess how well students are acquiring the knowledge,
skills, and conceptual understanding the course is
designed to teach Help students develop expert problemsolving skills and skills in communication, creative
thinking, critical thinking, high-performance teamwork,
and self-directed learning Meet the learning needs of
STEM students with a broad diversity of attributes and
backgrounds The strategies presented in Teaching and
Learning STEM don't require revolutionary time-intensive
changes in your teaching, but rather a gradual
integration of traditional and new methods. The result
will be continual improvement in your teaching and your
students' learning. More information about Teaching and
Learning STEM can be found at
http://educationdesignsinc.com/book including its
preface, foreword, table of contents, first chapter, a
reading guide, and reviews in 10 prominent STEM
education journals.
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Uniform Billing: A Guide to Claims Processing (Book
Only) Christina D. Rizzo 2013-07-16 UNIFORM BILLING: A
GUIDE TO CLAIMS PROCESSING, 2e is the essential resource
for learning in-patient and out-patient processing
techniques. Whether used in an acute, subacute, long
term care, specialty, or clinic facility, this learning
tool shows readers how to use UB-04 in any scenario. Its
exercise-based format emphasizes practical application
to help readers efficiently absorb the material. Plus,
the included access code for the SimClaim software
allows users to practice completing claim forms
electronically. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
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Psychiatric Mental Health Nursing Mary C Townsend
2017-10-19 Clearly written, comprehensive coverage of
psychiatric mental-health nursing delivers what nursing
students need to meet the challenges of health care
today. Its evidence-based, holistic approach to nursing
practice focuses on both physiological and psychological
disorders. Designed to be used in longer psychiatric
mental-health nursing courses, this text provides
students with a comprehensive grounding in therapeutic
approaches as well as must-know DSM-5 disorders and
nursing interventions.
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United States Army in World War II United States.
Military History, Office of the Chief of 1966
The Signal Corps George Raynor Thompson 1966 From the
Preface: With this volume, third and last in the Signal
Corps subseries, the authors close the book on the
history of the Corps in World War II. They close it to
the extent that they hereby complete the account as
published in the UNITED STATES ARMY IN WORLD WAR II
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histories. But they hope that this volume, subtitled The
Outcome, together with its predecessors, The Emergency,
to Pearl Harbor Day, and The Test, to mid-1943, may open
up to the military specialist, and to the general reader
as well, new vistas of significance in the immense and
complex scene of signal communications and electronics
in World War II. The Signal Corps: The Outcome,
continuing the chronological treatment generally
followed throughout this subseries, depicts the entire
activity of the Corps at home and overseas to V-J Day.
The volume is in all respects a sequel to The Signal
Corps: The Test, wherein the authors had carried the
story to mid-1943. At that point in time, the Signal
Corps' struggle to obtain better control over
communications throughout the Army had reached a crisis
in the Washington headquarters. Or rather the Corps was
just subsiding, not altogether happily, from that
crisis, by 1 July 1943. In the field, in North Africa,
the Signal Corps had just passed its first great combat
test of the war.
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Bombs, IEDs, and Explosives Paul R. Laska 2015-08-10 A
guide on procedures, administration, and equipment,
Bombs, IEDs, and Explosives: Identification,
Investigation, and Disposal Techniques introduces
concepts, basic knowledge, and necessary skill sets for
bomb technicians. It covers topics such as training
resources, bomb threat and incident response, legal
aspects of bomb disposal, explosives and
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